
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 21/1980 REFERENCE NO. PS: 16/0/3 
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 27th August, 1980. 
 

SUBJECT: Introduction of the Guyana Airways 
Corporation B737 Super Jet Services. 

 
 

 
 
 
 The Guyana Airways Corporation will be introducing its B737 Super Jet Service on 9th September, 1980. It will 
offer world-wide connections with direct flights to port-of-Spain, Barbados, Miami and Paramaribo. The direct service to 
Miami affords connections throughout North America. Similarly, connections to London and Europe may be made via 
Port-of-Spain and Barbados. 
 

2. The new service has arisen out of the need for greater comfort and improved services at home and abroad 
and has been undertaken at considerable cost. It is therefore essential that the Super Jet Service be a 
success from the financial and other aspects. 

 
3. Guyana Airways Corporation now has far greater capacity and is aiming to provide service of a higher 

standard. The Corporation is therefore relying heavily on the full support of the Public Service/Sector, in order 
to off-set the enormous out-lay involved. 

 
4. It is expected that all bookings for flights, local or overseas, by personnel employed within the Public 

Service/Sector, will be channeled through the Guyana Airways Corporation. 
 

 
……………………… 
K. S. Williams, 
for Permanent Secretary, 
Public Service Ministry. 


